
 
 
 

SGCNZ University of Otago Sheilah Winn Shakespeare Festival Filming & Live  
ZOOM Q&A 
 
Bring your questions and issues regarding filmed and live performances of your scenes for the 
SGCNZ UOSWSF! 
 
Stage and screen Actor/Director Peter Hambleton and Dawn Sanders will answer questions, give 
advice, guidance and recommendations. Feel free to share your experiences as well! 
 
Today Tuesday 29 March 4.30pm – 5.15pm: 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86088565856 
 
Meeting ID: 860 8856 5856 
 
Please circulate this as widely as possible! Look forward to hearing and sharing issues and advice! 
 

If you want the actual invite sent to you, please contact SGCNZ via dawn@sgcnz.org.nz or  

Leigh Sykes lsykes@kristin.school.nz  
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